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12
th
 July 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The selection of Holy Trinity Extra-Curricular Clubs is now available to view on the Sign-Up Genius website.  This is 

the list of extra-curricular activities which will be offered during the Autumn Term. There is a tab for each day of the week 

and we have included information on our school run clubs and 'paid for' clubs also. 

'Paid for' clubs are run by external providers and must be booked directly with them and not via the SignUp Genius 

Website.  Their details are on this site purely for information purposes and we have included either their contact details or 

a link to their website. 

Please use the following link to access the sign-up to register your child for the school run activity/activities of their 

choice - places are on a first come, first served basis and some activities have age restrictions. Your child's place is 

guaranteed once you have successfully completed their online registration. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/4307EDD0EA1C8E8C42-autumn 

The number of available places is listed for each activity along with the day of the week, session times and location. Most 

clubs will start week commencing Monday 10th September and the last session for clubs will be week commencing 

Monday 10th December.  

There will be some exceptions: 

 Boys Football Training will commence on Wednesday 19
th

 September.  This will be a trial session and is open 

to all boys from Years 4 to 6 and will be led by Mr.Shawyer.  The squad will be chosen once the session has been 

completed and the successful contenders will be notified accordingly.   Further details about this club will be 

emailed out once the squad has been selected. 

 

 Gardening Club will commence on Thursday 20
th

 September.  This cost for this club is £4.00 per child and 

must be paid for by Monday 17
th
 September.  Please register your child on the SignUp Genius website and then 

place £4.00 cash in an envelope, clearly labelled with your child’s name and hand it into the school office.   

 

 Netball and Cross Country Clubs – to be confirmed in September. 

The registration window for school run clubs will close on Friday 24th August.  Decisions on final numbers will be made on 

the 3rd September and we may cancel some activities if we do not have sufficient children to run the club.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/4307EDD0EA1C8E8C42-autumn


Learning together with God’s love 

 

 

Children attending a club which does not begin directly after school are the responsibility of their parents/carers.  Pupils 

must be supervised by a parent or nominated responsible adult and engaged in a quiet activity during this time or, 

preferably, go home and then return for the start of the club.  Collection after clubs is via the main entrance gate.  You can 

exit the school via the field gate by pressing the button which will release the gate, but the gate must be closed behind 

you. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents, carers and children that signing up for a club is a commitment.  

If your son/daughter wishes to attend an extra-curricular activity they must make every effort to attend each week.  A lot of 

people voluntarily and willingly give up their time to run these sessions and it is most disheartening to see numbers 

dwindle as the term goes on.  Please be responsible for notifying the organiser if your son/daughter cannot attend one 

week for any reason.  Cancellation of school run clubs will be notified by ParentPay and external club providers should 

contact you directly. 

 

Kind regards 

Jo Goodchild 

Assistant to the Business Manager 

 
Extended Learning Opportunities 
 
Funding opportunities are available for any pupil currently listed as Pupil Premium Entitled. This funding is available for 
the autumn term for your child to attend one of the ‘paid for’ clubs listed. Please contact the club provider to register your 
child and also complete the slip below and return it to the school office.  All clubs will still be allocated on a first come first 
served basis irrespective of status.    
 
 
 

 
Funded Club for Pupil Premium Children 

 
 

 
Name of Child: ____________________________________________________________  
 
Class: ____________________________ Year Group: ____________________________   
 
Club: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Cost: ________________________ 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________ (parent/carer) 
 
Date: ___________________________ 
 
 
What benefit do you think your child will gain from attending this club? 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


